
 

 

 

 

 

 

Supply of OBI Parts 

TTC Board Decision 

The TTC Board, at its meeting on October 24, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Authorize issuing a contract to the Aftermarket Parts Company, LLC (otherwise 
known as New Flyer) in the total upset limit amount of $7,623,000 CDN, including 
applicable taxes for the supply of OBI parts for the period November 1, 2019 to 
October 31, 2022. 
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